
Subject: NT Parnership 
  
I call on you and the commission to request that the Government withdraw the Stronger Future in 
the Northern Territory legislation. 
Elders in the NT call for real partnership . 
In order to pave a way forward I call on you and the Commission to dialogue with  Organisations 
such as 
The  Australian Council for Social Service, the Australian Education Union,  
Aboriginal peak Organisations in NT and all the organisations that are delivering services throughout 
the NT to people on the ground. 
Thank you   
Yours Sincerely  
Therese Quinn  
 


